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November 23, 2022 

     

                                              

Dear Honorable City Council, 

 

The Board of Ethics is strongly advocating filling the City Council vacancy on our Board. On 

April 16, 2021, Freda S. Sampson, a City Council-appointed Board Member, submitted her 

resignation. The seat has been vacant for over 18 months. Filling this vacancy will allow the Board 

of Ethics to effectively meet the duties and responsibilities set forth by the Ethics Ordinance.  

 

Mr. Carron Pinkins, Esq., has expressed interest in filling the vacancy. He is an attorney and 

managing partner at Pinkins & Pinkins, LLC. His term as Chair of the Wayne County Board of 

Ethics is set to expire on December 31, 2022. His biography and resume are attached.  

 

Your assistance is greatly appreciated.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Christal Phillips 

Executive Director 
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